
   

 

 

 

 

To: Dr. Suda 

From: Matt M, Forte Inc. 

Date: May 12, 2021 

Subject: Revisions to revised manuscript (Job No. R2102996) 

 

 

Dear Dr. Suda: 

 

I am sending herewith the first-check revisions to your revised manuscript (Job No. 

R2102996). There are some comments in the text for your confirmation. Please read 

the text carefully to ensure that the revisions reflect your intended meaning. 

 

Except where noted in the text and the Instructions to Authors Checklist, your 

manuscript complies with the author instructions for an original article submission to 

the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

If any of the changes are unclear, please make a note of these and return your 

manuscript for a proof check. If you have any questions or comments, please include 

them at that time. However, if you are happy with your manuscript in its present form, 

then we wish you the best of luck with your submission. 

 

Thank you for using Forte. We look forward to working with you again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Matt M 

Editor 

Forte Inc. 

 

medicine · biotechnology · pharmaceuticals · environmental science · new materials  

semiconductors · analytical instruments · food · public health · physics · energy 

 

KDX Shinjuku 286 Bldg. 5F, Shinjuku 2-8-6, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 160-0022, Japan 

Email: info@forte-science.co.jp 

www.forte-science.co.jp 

FORTE Science Communications 

https://www.facebook.com/英文校正翻訳-FORTE-1422070714681800
https://twitter.com/ForteScience
https://line.me/R/ti/p/%40eoq7612r
mailto:info@forte-science.co.jp
http://www.forte-science.co.jp/

